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Dear Representatives, 

 

As you consider the application of HB 3014, please consider how important it is for 

students to get to school safely in all manner of transport.  Certainly, bus transport 

must be safe.  As well, students who get to school by walking, biking, skootering, etc. 

must be afforded a safe route and local school districts should be able to assess and 

support those safe routes. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Manuel De Aquino 

Ashland, Oregon 


